December 20, 2016
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

GDOQE Ushers In the Christmas Season

The Guam Department of Education would like to extend a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to one
and all. As students/teachers approach Christmas break (December 26, 2016-January 9, 2017), schools
are celebrating with performances and activities. Families in the GDOE, are encouraged to contact their
child's school for dates/times.

Kudos to the faculty, staff, and administrators at UP| Elementary for their efforts to secure a gift for all of
their students. Their 2nd annual gift giving is today, December 20th, from 9 am to 10:30am

Santa and Mrs. Claus will arrive at the school site by Fire Truck (courtesy of Anderson Fire Department )
by 9 am. Students will receive them by the cafeteria and usher them inside for the festivities.

Should you have any questions or need assistance, please contact your respective schools. Thank you.
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